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FRIDAY 9/06/2023 

Pupil Free Day 
 

MONDAY 12/06/23 
Public Holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal 

Wendy Moore 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 
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NEWSLETTER 
OUR VALUES 

 
RESILIENCE-EMPATHY-SELF MANAGEMENT-PERSEVERANCE-COURAGE-TEAMWORK 

 

140 Bicentennial Drive 
Golden Grove 5125 

 
Phone : 8289 3137 

Fax : 8289 3138 
Email :  

Dl.1848.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website :  
www.goldengps.sa.edu.au 

 
SMS: 0416 906 270 

Term 2 Week 5, 2nd June 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our beautiful new buildings are now officially “ours”. 

The Performing Arts rooms have been in use this week for lessons with 

Mr Mac in the main space and instrumental music lessons in the two 

music suites. The library is nearly unpacked, awaiting additional 

furniture items.  

Library visits will begin next week for students to see the new space 

and acquaint themselves with the new expectations and 

operations. Library borrowing will begin the following week. We are 

looking forward to opening before school and lunchtimes in coming 

weeks (please watch our FB page for opening announcements).              

Kind regards,  Wendy 



KIDZBIZ 
Family Evening Sessions @ GGPS (Staffroom) 

 

Kidz Biz Education will provide two sessions for students and their parents/

caregivers at our school on WEDNESDAY 21st June 2023. 

 
 

Designed to be fun, informative and easy to understand, these highly  

interactive sessions will provide students and their parents / care providers 

with an introduction to basic personal and social development  

education; traditionally known as the ‘facts of life’. By all means, sessions 

will be facilitated in a manner that is not conducive to an awkward or 

threatening environment.  
 

Session 1: ‘Where Did We Come From’ (suitable for Year 2 to Year 4 students) 

 Name & discuss basic female & male body parts of the reproductive  

system 

 Disperse Myths about where babies come from  

 Conception/fertilization (age appropriate) 

 9 Month Foetal development  

 Birth – natural & caesarean 

 
 

Session (2) ‘What’s Happening to Us” (suitable for Year 5 to Year 6 students) 

 Name & discuss basic female & male body parts of the  

 reproductive system 

 Puberty: Physical and emotional changes 

 Body image, self-image & media/social messages  

 Dealing with parents  

 
 

The duration of each session will be approximately 50 minutes:  
 

Session 1: Commencing at 6.40pm and concluding at 7.30pm  

Session 2: Commencing at 7.40pm and concluding at 8.30pm  

 

At the end of each session, a list of recommended and age–appropriate 

books for both students and parents will be provided or alternatively they 

can be downloaded from the Kidz Biz website www.kidzbiz.edu.au 

The cost per family will be $5 for one session or $7 for both sessions.  

 

Payment and bookings to be made via the QKR app. QKR bookings will 

open at 9am Friday 2nd June and close at 9am Wednesday 21st June (no 

refunds can be given). Bookings are essential. 

 

Any queries can be directed to Karen Smith in the front office 82893137 or 

via karen.smith965@schools.sa.edu.au  

http://www.kidzbiz.edu.au
mailto:karen.smith965@schools.sa.edu.au
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